

Ardmhéara Bhaile Átha Cliath Lord Mayor of Dublin

Hazel Chu

Mr. John Robinson



Co. Dublin.

17th November 2020

Dear Mr. Robinson

Thank you for your letter dated 14th November requesting to use the Round Room on 21st January 2021 for your ceremony.

The Round Room is now run by a private Management Company under a lease agreement from Dublin City Council and I have no control over who uses the room. You would have to contact them directly in relation to availability and costs of hiring the room on the day in question. The lady in charge of bookings is called Carolina Keegan and she can be contacted at:

- The Round Room, Dawson Street, Dublin 2
- sales@mansionhouse.ie
- 01 6767 200

However as with all events during the current Covid19 pandemic, any possible use will be dependent on the restrictions of the day.

Regards

Hazel Chu

Lord Mayor of Dublin